
June 18, 2007. 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 RE:  RRP Legislation 
 
As a resident of Alberta and a long time investor, I have some concerns 
regarding the proposed Registration Reform Project Legislation. 
 
It appears to me that there is adequate regulation in place and the addition of 
another review board would ultimately cost the investor.  I think consideration 
should be given to needs of the investor.  Who will end up absorbing the extra 
cost? 
 
Individuals have as to where they place their trust concerning their money 
matters.  If we are satisfied with the level of service being provided we should 
not be forced to adhere to yet another level of government intervention. 
 
Please take a careful look at this proposal.  I feel it is redundant and the cost will 
end up coming from my pocket! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rosalie Paladeau. 


